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Dear Parents/Carers,                                                                                                                Tuesday 4th June 2024 
 
 

Key Stage Two Play - Thursday 11th July 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I am writing to confirm we now have our KS2 play, The Wizard of Oz, booked for Thursday 11th July at 1.30pm. The play 
will be performed at the Village Hall in Apperley. Everyone is invited. The doors will open at 1.20pm. 
 
To help with funding of prompts etc we will be asking for a small fee of £3.50 per ticket please. Please purchase your 
tickets from Parent Pay before the 10th July we will keep a list of those who have purchased tickets so we have numbers 
expected at the village hall on the day. 
 
All children, regardless of whether you attend the performance or not will need to be picked up from the village hall 
please at 3.15pm. All clubs, including After School Club will be finished before this date. 
 
We are very excited about the performance and look forward to seeing you there. 
 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs J Neveu 

 
 

 
 


